
Good day comrades.
May was a good month with a lot of activities, events and bookings.
The annual elections were held on May 18 th , thank you to everyone
that came out. Thank you for the support and I will do my best to serve
all to the best of my ability. This month’s General meeting is on
Thursday June 15th and that is the last meeting before September as we
are not holding meeting in July and August.
Remember that the key to success is the three C’s, Cooperation,
Collaboration and Communication. If we can achieve that, we will be
very successful. Thank you so much to all of our Branch and Ladies
Auxiliary volunteers who put in numerous hours to better the Legion.
As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any
question, concerns or complaints.
In comradeship,
Rod Ingersoll
President
Cobourg Branch 133
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LA President

RENT OUR
HALL

CATERING AVAILABLE
THROUGH LADIES

AUXILIARY



TO BOOK THE HALL
CONTACT:

NANCY TURPIN 
905-372-0493

FOR CATERING
CONTACT:

SUE POELSTRA
905-342-2087

Dear Comrades, 
Our Ladies Auxiliary team had been busy with various activities during May.
At the May General meeting the Officers & Executive team were installed to the
specific roles by Don Ramsay & Rod Ingersoll as follows:
Officers: President-Normalee Teskey, 1st Vice President-Jennifer Young, 2nd Vice
President-Janet Richardson, Secretary-Yolande McKinnon, Treasurer-Jennifer
Brooks, Sgt.-At-Arms- Aldene Cooper, Sports Officer-Michelle Mallory
Social Convenor: Sue Poelstra
Executive Convenors: Jan Bradford, Judy Elliott, Michelle Mallory, Nancy Turpin,
Marion Switzer, Chris Wilson, & Patricia Griffin. 
Committees: Birthdays & Anniversaries, Sick & Visitng-Marion Switzer,
Entertainment-Yolande McKinnon, Funeral Receptions-Audrey Strang, Liz
Bassinger & Sharon Martorino, Set-ups: Jocelyn LaForest & Diane McPhee
We also initiated & welcome a new LA Member: Jenny M.
On May the 7th, Jennifer Young, Linda Bevan, Aldene Cooper & I were in
attendance at the Zone F2 Convention meeting in Trenton. At this session, it
was learned that the Provincial Convention is scheduled for May 25-28’2024.
Sadly, it was announced that Bewdley have resigned their charter. 
At the May 12th & 13th, a bake sale was held during the Meat Draws with a very
successful outcome. Thank you for the donations and support of the sale.
Another Cheese order fund raiser was circulated and the products will be
available for picked up on June 2 from 1-3PM or from Bar after 3PM. Thank you
for supporting the endeavour.
In preparation for Decoration Day service on June 4 at Union Cemetery at
1:30PM, our Ladies Auxiliary will be placing red carnations June 3rd on LA
members graves at Union, Heritage of St Peters & Saint Micheals cemeteries. If
you are interested in this task, show up at Union Cemetery at 9AM on June 3rd.
“Many hands make light work”. 
The June monthly convenor is Jan Bradford, who will be needing assistance for
upcoming banquets. Please reach out to her with your support at 905-372-5830. 
I encourage your participation in sports, helping out with fundraising duties,
kitchen work, funerals & to encourage your friends & family to join our team.
Hope to see you at our June 5th General Meeting
Yours in Commradeship,
Ladies Auxiliary Br # 133
President-Normalee Teskey 
normaleemitchell@hotmail.com 905-396-3372

mailto:normaleemitchell@hotmail.com
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Loonie Draw
March



Opening Balance March 1st

$1265.00



May 6th $170.00



May 13th $170.00



May 20th $165.00



May 27th $160.00



Closing Balance $1930.00



NO Winners in May







FRIDAY

Meat Draw
Report

May

SATURDAY

5th
$784.10



12th

$772.25



19th
$587.00



26th

$895.25







Total
$3038.60

6th
$684.00



13th

$703.00



20th
$850.00



27th

$730.00







Total
$2967.00

Grand Total
$6005.60

Total Expenses for March
$3615.94



Net Profit
$2389.66

(Legion gets Half)
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Meat Draws
EVERY FRIDAY @ 5PM

AND 
SATURDAY @ 3PM



WE NEED VOLUNTEERS

TO HELP WITH THE
DRAWS.  S IGN UP

CALENDARS ARE IN THE
CLUB ROOM

“HAPPY NEW YEAR”
What? a New Year already? Maybe the chaplain has finally lost it,
or is he just thinking about the fact, that we have just had an
election of officers for the year 2023 /24?
We thank those who served on the executive and committees, last
year for their service to the branch. As we welcome the new
executive, hopefully we will rally around them as we move forward
in the coming year.
We look forward to welcoming more new members as we approach
the 1000 Member mark. That is some thing that could happen
sooner rather than later. Hopefully some of the new members as
well as the rest, will find it in their hearts to step up and volunteer
for the many tasks it takes to run the branch successfully. We are
a volunteer organization and volunteers are the backbone of many
successful groups. The more successful we are as a branch, the
more we can benefit our veterans and their families, that, after all
is our mandate. This would be a good time to give a vote of thanks
(or in modern speak, a SHOUT OUT) to all who have kept this
branch going during the past year with all the challenges we faced
, which along with the pandemic were many. As we move forward
into this “new year“ we look forward to even greater success.
Along with these thanks, let’s not forget our great Ladies Auxiliary,
who do a fabulous job in supporting the branch . So, it is with
these thoughts of gratitude, I look forward to another exciting year
for branch 133. With those thoughts in mind I wish you all a
“HAPPY NEW YEAR”

CHAPLAIN ART.

Padre



MISSILE PAGE 05

1pm Drop in 
Cards




5pm Meat Draw



3pm Meat Draw



12:00pm 55 Club 
Lunch

1pm Drop in 
Cards




1pm Drop in 
Cards






1pm Drop in 
Cards

7:30pm General
Meeting




Outside Hall Bookings
June 17th 80 Birthday Party

1pm Drop in 
Cards




5pm Meat Draw



5pm Meat Draw



5pm Meat Draw



5pm Meat Draw



3pm Meat Draw
5pm Karaoke

3pm Meat Draw
5:00pm

Entertainment

3pm Meat Draw



3pm Meat Draw



12:30pm 55 Club 
Darts

7:00pm LA
General Meeting

12:30pm 55 Club 
Darts




12:30pm 55 Club 
Darts




1:00pm Open 
Mic


